The Cure Parkinson's Trust

120 Baker Street London W1U 6TU 020 7487 3892 cptinfo@cureparkinsons.org.uk www.cureparkinsons.org.uk www.parkinsonsmovement.com

Mr Jonathan Fagan Trustee Ten Percent Foundation Derwen Bach Glyndwr Road, Mold CH7 5LW

15 February 2017

Dear Jonathan

The Cure Parkinson's Trust

I am writing on behalf of the Trustees of The Cure Parkinson's Trust to thank you and all the Trustees of the Ten Percent Foundation for your kind donation of £1,000.

As requested, your donation will be directed to support our Lixisenatide trial – which forms part of our Linked Clinical Trials programme. This initiative takes repurposed drugs and tests them in Parkinson's, because they show strong biochemical potential to slow, stop or reverse the disease. We firmly believe this is the quickest route to breakthroughs in disease-modifying treatments for Parkinson's.

I will be in touch again in the spring with a copy of our 2017 Annual Review and in the meantime if you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in touch at maisie@cureparkinsons.org.uk or 020 7487 3892. If you would prefer updates by email please do let me know.

Please pass on our best wishes to your mother, Julie, for her upcoming fundraising event for us – I am sure it will be a fantastic event and we are delighted to have her support!

Once again thank you for your Foundation's generous support of our work.

Yours sincerely

Maisie Johnson

Trusts & Corporate Officer

